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NOTICE OF INTENDED DECISION

DATE: July 24, 2018
TO: All Respondents
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Notice of Intended Decision

As a result of the Invitation for Bids # 33203, S96B Rehabilitation, staff will recommend to the District's
Executive Director that all responses to the Invitation for Bids be rejected.






